
22/10/2018 

MR Dean Gleeson 
14 macquarie street ST 
Cromer NSW 2099 
dean.gleeson@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

This proposal is too close to primary schools. I am concerned about the EMR and its effects on 
children.
Find a more suitable location not close to schools for houses.
Thanks
Dean Gleeson 
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